
 

 
 

On Monday 23rd April at 9:30pm, year 5s, 6s and 

the staff, went on a night walk around the outskirts 

of Leeson House. We started off at Leeson House 

and walked out of the back gate. 

       Then we walked through the first field. At the 

end of it, we climbed over a stile to get to the next 

field. 

    After a while Mr Kite stopped to talk about how 

our eyes work in the night, and in the daytime. The 

rods work at night and the cones work during the 

day. 

       Soon, a very funny memory came up. It was 

the gully that Mr Kite had fallen in the year before! 

He told us that we shouldn’t laugh if he fell in it 

again this year. Still, we laughed whilst we were 

going past. 

        A while later, we stopped again to go off by 

ourselves through the final field of the night. Mr 

Kite and Anna Willmore then went off and Mrs 

Sutton stayed with us and counted to 100. She was 

counting so that we could make sure that Anna and 



Mr Kite were at their places, ready for us to come 

(on our own.) 

      Soon the year 6s went off one by one. The 

followers were the year 5s. Most of us got across 

on our own. It was soon then, that we had supper 

and went to bed. It was a brilliant night out.   

                                     

                                By India & Ellie   

 

  


